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HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCH    
NEWSLETTER 
 
August 2019 – November 2019 
 

 
Rev. Lori Megley-Best 
Rev. Lori is the minister for Hazelmere United Church and Cloverdale United Church.  She 

officiates at our morning worship services.  You are invited to attend our Sunday services, which 

commence at 8:45 am.  Refreshments are served in the church hall following the service. 

 

Thank you! 

To the Ministers and lay people that helped us out throughout the summer with 

Sunday morning services!  We appreciated you coming and it was wonderful to 

have you again! 

 

Come see our refreshed church hall! 

Many thanks are needed to several people for all their hard work at updating our 

church hall.  Thanks to John Bowen for sprucing up the front porch with a fresh coat 

of paint and also for painting the interior of the hall.   And many thanks also to  

Jo-Anne Rattray, Carol Falk and Marion McDowell for selecting and hanging lovely 

new drapes and tiebacks.   A job well done by all – it really looks lovely! 

 

Hazelmere church hall rental: 

Anyone interested in renting the Hazelmere church hall for special events such as 

birthdays, family reunions, retirement parties, a memorial service please contact Ken 

at: 604-803-7344 

 

Flowers in the Sanctuary 

Would you like to arrange to have flowers placed in the sanctuary on a Sunday?  

This could be for a regular service, a special occasion - a birthday, an anniversary or 

a remembrance.  This can be done by contacting Marian McDowell at  

604-538-2289.  You can also sign the calendar sheet in the hall. 
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Past Special Events: 

On June 9th we again enjoyed the uplifting and lively music of the Hazeltones!  The 

church was left with standing room only as the audience clapped and sang along 

with the band.  A $1000 cheque was presented to the Philanthropic Educational 

Organization (PEO).  PEO give grants and loans to women wanting to further their 

education.  Later everyone enjoyed deserts and coffee prepared by the PEO ladies. 

 

New Events – Save the dates!: 

 

The Willoughby Ridge Bluegrass Band - October 20, 2019 – 2 p.m. 

will be returning for a concert at Hazelmere United Church – 1614-184 St., Surrey 

Their previous concert was overwhelmingly received by a full house of enthusiastic 

listeners. 

 

             ** Reserve your seat for the concert by telephoning.** 

                        Jo-Anne 604-538-0197 or  Carol 604-538-1149 

                                 Doors open at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Carols in the Country – Dec 14th & 15th sing-a-long with the Hazeltones .  These 

concerts with the popular Hazeltones group are always sold out! 

        More details to follow as to time and how to reserve your seat! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


